
January 2021

Dear Parishioners:

At _________________________________________, we are lucky to learn, pray and grow in 
                                               name of school

a special environment. This would not be possible without the generous support of people 

like you, the members of  ______________________________________. When you support   	
					       name of parish

our school, you invest in the future of all of our students and the Catholic Church.

As we celebrate National Catholic Schools Week, we want to thank you for all you do to 

help our school. We are grateful for your prayers and contributions, and we appreciate the 

time and talent you so generously share through your volunteer efforts.

The National Catholic Schools Week theme is “Catholic Schools: Faith. Excellence. Service.” 

We consider ______________________________________________________
     				                                       name of parish

an important part of our community, and we hope you will join us as we celebrate our 

Catholic education this week.

Gratefully,

____________________________________________
Name of student or class
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